-This was my email to the Town Board expressing concern about the verbiage that was released for the Truck Ordinance on
05 MAR. Below is the only response | received. The FOIL appeal rejection letter that was sent to me prior was the only
document attached. This was attached to the email that | sent on 19 DEC requesting some kind of action with the trailer law.

On Mon, Mar 5, 2018 at 4:34 PM:
Mr. Parisi;

Thank you for your email.
Please see attached correspondence that was mailed to you on February 16, 2018 regarding FOIL information.

Sincerely,
Damian M. Ulatowski, Supervisor
Town of Clay

Town of Clay, New York
Supervisor Damian M. Ulatowski
4401 State Route 31

Clay, NY 13041

> From: Thomas Parisi [mailto:thomas241@gmail.com]

> Sent: Monday, March 5, 2018 2:32 PM

> To: townboard@townofclay.org

> Cc:

> Subject: New Ordinance Proposal

>

> Your Honors,

>

> Can | please talk to one of you regarding this:

>

> "Ordinance 2018-01 amending CHAPTER 211, TRAFFIC AND VEHICLES ORDINANCE of the Code of the Town of Clay,
§211-29 entitled “Parking of certain motor vehicles and trailers prohibited in residential districts” by deleting the words
“maximum gross unladen vehicle weight” and replacing with “gross vehicle weight rating and/or gross combined weight
rating”

> in subparagraph D of this section."

>

> This will make every Ford F-350, Chevy 3500, and Ram 3500 (all of which, like pretty much every full size pickup truck
registered in NY, have commercial plates on them) illegal to park in our driveways.

>

> | have followed up several times but | have not heard anything from anyone since December regarding my email below, nor
have | been able to gather information from the town regarding the impact to our community wrt citations, despite trying my
hardest. Now it appears, in addition to campers and boat trailers over 22', you want to make the pickup trucks that tow them
illegal too.

>

> My family doesn't feel this is fair. | don't understand why you are alienating campers, boaters, and pickup truck owners in
our community.

> | thought my request below for allowing temporary parking was more than reasonable. The 350 pickup truck ban goes way
too far.

>

> Please work with me on this.

>

>

>Tom

> 315-335-2951
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